09/18/2025 – KLAS Officers Meeting
Officers’ Meeting Agenda
I. Celebrations and Successes
· James from Perkins reported that they got in their DA2’s. They are slowly starting to send them out to test the waters to see how their patrons like the new device. 
· Anna from Alabama reports that they have been working hard to keep up with fulfilling orders and maintaining up to date inventory records. They are also working to close out for the physical year.
· Josh from SD reports that they have sent out 24 DA2’s so far and hope to increase that number in the near future.
· Drea from Keystone reported that Michigan and Kentucky went live!
· Maureen from FL reports that they had a great turn out for their 75th Anniversary event. They had about 100 people attend. She also reported that she spoke at the Southern Midland Conference. She also did a 5K that was held at the Daytona International Speedway.
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II. Committee Reports:

Josh: Vendor Call
· Josh reports that there is no update for Vendor call at this time.
                     Anna: Program Committee
· Anna reports that the set events for the program committee are as follows; September is record management for LPBD’s, October will be a Klas user session for IRC’s at the APH conference, November will be a Patron retention roundtable for LPBD’s, and December will be Census Prep for IRC’s.
                     James: KDAC
· James reports that there is nothing to report at this time.                  
                     Drea: Keystone Update 
· Drea reports that Katie and Katerina attended Midland Southern and they introduced the Micro Scribe, Marion and Drea will be attending APH in October.
                     Maureen: Logistics Committee
                             • No meeting, nothing to report yet 
III. Old Business
· No Old Business
       
IV. New Business
· In January the Program committee and the KLAS user group Officers will get together to start planning the Virtual Conference for 2026.
V. Missives
· September- James
· October- Anna
· November- Maureen
· December- Josh

Next Officers Meeting will be held on Oct 23, 2025 at 3pm

